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January 6, 2021 
 
ALRC 
210 MLK Jr. Blvd, Room 103 
Madison, WI 53703 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
On December 8, 2019, Michael Ding presented his proposal for the UmamiGo project at 
901 Williamson St. to the Preservation & Development Committee of the Marquette 
Neighborhood Association (MNA). The committee unanimously supported his business plan for 
the new project. On December 21, 2019, the plan was presented to the MNA board, which 
unanimously voted to support the committee decision. 
 
Please note, however, that MNA has requested that Mr. Ding resolve any noise concerns that 
may arise from the exhaust fans at the property, which have historically created some 
disturbance to nearby neighbors when previous businesses ran the fans throughout the night. 
Mr. Ding agreed to resolve any concerns that might arise in this regard by working through 
MNA channels. 
 
Please retain this letter for your reference. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Anita Krasno 
President, Marquette Neighborhood Association 

 

 
 


